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To whom it may concern. I am a California resadent That at times go to your exciting city for many differant
reasons.Family,Casino"s,Shows,Tours,Atraction"s and such.I love to go there! Last year I had the Opprotunity to ride the "primm
cource" with my brother in law whom resides in the northern part of Las Vegas.There is so much desert out there it seems to me
every one can win.Please reconsider the energy panel proposal to be built at another location. Off roading is a great way for family
and friends to have Great times together, and "primm" is one of the "safest "places I've ridden,and a lot of fun.I hope to do it again
soon! Please reconsider.



